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CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

PANOCHE FINANCING AUTHORITY 
52027 WEST ALTHEA AVENUE 

FIREBAUGH, CA  93622 
 

 
 
TO: Board of Directors 
 
FROM:  John Bennett, President 
 
RE:  Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors 

 
 

The regular meetings of the Board of Directors of the Panoche Financing Authority scheduled for 
9:00 a.m., December 8 and December 22, 2020, are CANCELLED. 

 
The next regular meeting of the Board is scheduled for January 12, 2021. 

 
Stay healthy, safe, and sane through the holiday season.  Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 


